
3/30/2021 AM 

COUNTRYSIDE ADULT HOME 
Residents leaving the facility during Covid-19 

POLICY: 
Countryside Adult Home will resume resident and family visitation that may take place outside 
the facility in accordance with all CDC guidelines and Department of Health Directives. 
 
PROCEDURE: 

a) In order to accommodate residents and families we ask that you make the staff aware in 
advance that you are taking your loved one off the premises. 

 
b) Once you have arrived at the facility, either call 518-623-3451 or ring the doorbell. A 

staff member will meet you at the front of the building with instructions.  
 

c)  The responsible party of the resident when going out will be required to complete a 
health screening, including a temperature check and complete a contact information 
sheet. These forms will be kept on a secure file for review by Department of Health.  
Countryside’s Q&A team, comprised of The Deputy Commissioner, The Director, The 
Case Manager and The Activity Aide, will meet on a regular basis to review compliance 
and update the policy as necessary. Facility updates will be put on Countryside’s 
Facebook page, as well as the Warren County Website. 

 
d) We ask that residents and their family follow all CDC and DOH guidance. Face 

coverings, hand washing and limit social interactions with large groups should be 
followed.  

         
e) If a resident should exhibit COVID symptoms please call the facility immediately, 

Instructions will be given to have the resident COVID tested. 
 

f) When a resident returns from being out of the facility for other than medical reasons 
the daily health check will be increased to every shift for 7 days then will resume to   
daily if without symptoms. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


